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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:       9/13/2022 
 

Nation Night Out Parade 
 

 
 

Don't forget to come join us this Thursday, September 15th, for the parade in Downtown Shreveport 

as we give crime and drugs a going away party @6pm.  

 

This event will be fun for all ages. Join Shreveport Police Department as we continue to unite the 

Shreveport Community. Remember, there is Unity in Community. 

 

Visit www.Sheveportla.gov to register your block party by September 23rd. See you there. 
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